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7 June. 2018

Mr. Kurt Karst
President

ADCG

-55130 Mainz
Bauschheimer Weg 5

Germany
Dear Mr. Karst,

On behalf of the Chinese People’s Association for Friendship with Foreign Countries,
I am writing this letter to thank you for your warm hospitality accorded to me and my
delegation during our recent visit to your beautiful country. I would also like to thank
you for the interesting discussions and meetings arranged which I have found very

informative and useful.

Due to your diligence and efforts, together with German Generaldirektion Kulturelles
Frbe  Rheinland-Pfalz - (GDKI,  Directorate  General — Cultural — Heritage
Rhincland-Palatinate) and  Arbeitsgemeinschalt  Deutscher  China-gesellschaften
(ADCG, Federation of Germany-China Friendship Association), our organization has
successfully launched a grand cultural exhibition series Meet China on 1 June, 2018,
at the hometown of Karl Marx, Trier. The opening ceremony was well-organized and
impressive, and your speech about our friendship was highly appreciated. I believe
this intriguing cultural event will provide people with a taste of China which is

traditional, modern, beautiful and diversified.

I'd also like to take the opportunity to acknowledge your long-time contribution to the
cultural exchanges between China and Germany that dates back to 25 years ago with
Villa Musica. Thank you for bringing the artistic enthusiasm to the undertaking of

people-to-people friendship.

Address:1 Taijichang Street Tel: (86-10) 65122474
Beijing 100740 Fax: (86-10) 65128354
China Http//www.cpaffc.org.cn



Again. I want to express my sincere gratitude to all members of the ADCG who have

supported the event in every aspect.

1 am looking forward to your visit in China when I will be able to pay back some of

the hospitality I received during my memorable stay in Germany.
With kind regards
Yours sincerely,

Aok

Li Xiaolin
President



